
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 21, 2022 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, September 21, 2022 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works 
received bids for Contract 2022077 – Solbraa Park Picnic Shelter with results as follows: 
 

Solbraa Park Picnic Shelter Bid Results 
Contractor Bid 

Beson & Houle LLC $193,658.00 
 
 
Beson & Houle, LLC submitted the sole bid.  The amount of the bid exceeds the budget 
available and there is no funding to cover the overage. 
 
Parks recommends that this bid be received and filed.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director, Parks & Racreation 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Ara Molitor 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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